

August 3, 2022

Dear Graduate Nursing Students, Faculty, Staff, Caldwell University Community and Friends,

The Caldwell University School of Nursing and Public Health will be hosting an on-site accreditation visit with the Commission on Collegiate Nursing Education (CCNE) on October 26-28, 2022. The Self-Study documents will be submitted to CCNE no later than Wednesday, September 14, 2022.

The following degrees/programs will be evaluated for initial accreditation:

## Master Degree program: MSN - Population Health

CCNE will accept written third-party comments from constituents until 21 days before the scheduled on-site evaluation in October. All written third-party comments must be received by CCNE by Wednesday, October 5, 2022. If you wish to send any written comments directly to CCNE prior to the site visit, please send your comments to:

## **Commission on Collegiate Nursing Education**

Attn: Third-Party Comments 655 K Street NW Suite 750 Washington DC 20001

– or –

## email: thirdpartycomments@ccneaccreditation.org

Please note that CCNE shares third-party comments with the evaluation team prior to the on-site evaluation, but at no time during the review process are these comments shared with the program, the Accreditation Review Committee, or the Board. During its review of the program, the evaluation team considers third-party comments, if any, that relate to the accreditation standards.

If you have any questions about the upcoming accreditation visit please contact me at <a href="mailto:dnaturale@caldwell.edu">dnaturale@caldwell.edu</a>.

Sincerely,

Dr. Donna Naturale,
Donna Naturale, DNP, MSN, RN, ANP-BC
Associate Dean, School of Nursing & Public Health